### BRIGHTON ACADEMY'S

# GOIG Newsletter

#### We've Made it Half Way!

Our first semester ends January 14th. Report cards will be mailed by January 22nd. Please contact the front office if you do not receive your student's report card.

## Summer Camp, Leadership Program & Extended Care:



We're now pre-registering.

- Summer Camp -Pre-k thru 5th grade students with Mrs. Brown! Register by March 1st and save \$100 (full-time camp) or \$75 (part-time camp). Camp runs from June 20th —August 12th. Extended care is available. Contact the front office for details. Summer camp is always a big hit with the students and includes a camp t-shirt, snack, and lots of fun activities including sewing, cooking, computers, water fun, and more!
- Leadership Program for students in 6th thru 12th grade. Camp runs from June 20th —August 12th. 5 Full or Part-time Spots Available. Register early! Contact Mrs. Brown at 541-295-9466 or stop by the Brighton Office for more information.

#### Yearbook

We are in need of someone to create our 2021/2022 year book! Remember to take pictures of memorable times through out the school year! Please send any & all pictures to registrar@brightonacademy.org! Please contact Laura in front office if you are interested in working on the yearbook.

#### Closed Back Gate:

We are asking everyone to help keep the back gate closed at all times. We would like all staff, students, and families to close it behind them when entering or leaving the campus. Thank you!

#### Thank You!

We are truly grateful to all of our families who made our shopping raffle fundraiser a success. Thank you!



#### Classroom Spotlight! By Alyssa W.(7th grade)

The 2nd and 3rd graders are having a fun time in art. They just painted cherry blossom trees. In science, they are learning about matter which is solids, liquids, and gasses. Ask your students about the experiments that went along with the lesson. They also had a lively discussion on the different types of communities. They compared urban, suburban, and rural areas.



#### Valentine Grams:

Miss Flammer's 4th & 5th grade class will be selling the Valentine Grams this year. Pre-order your child a Valentine Gram to be delivered to their classroom on February 14th!

#### Garden of Eatin':

We have been very busy weeding and tidying the beds and we are thankful to our parent volunteers for keeping it beautiful. We have lots of chard and kale growing in our garden. Classes are preparing to sow spring seeds.

### Snow Closure Protocol:

In the event of snow or extreme weather please call and listen to our voicemail message at 474-6865, You can also tune into: KLDR, KAJO, KDRV for their broadcast regarding closure status of Brighton and schools in our area. NOTE:

#### At-A-Glance Reminders

January 12th - Pizza Lunch Fundraiser

January 18th-2nd semester begins

January 19th - Bake Sale

January 22nd- Report Cards mailed

February 14th -Valentine's Day Grams

February 21st - No school, President's Day